
 

 

 
February 22, 2022 
 
 
Mr. Garry Ryan 
Executive Manager of Construction Planning & Growth 
Denton Independent School District 
230 N. Mayhill Road 
Denton, Texas 76208 
 
 
Reference: Owner Change Order #3 – Ryan High School Additions & Renovations 
  Denton ISD 
  VLK Project No. 1928.00 
 
 
  
Dear Mr. Ryan: 
 
VLK Architects has worked with district personnel and Northstar Builders in the development and 

preparation of bid documents for new fencing at the Ryan High School football practice field and paving 

replacement near the bus transportation facility.  VLK agrees that the change order amount of 

$481,677.00 is acceptable. 

It is our recommendation to proceed with a change order in the amount of $481,677.00. Attached you will 

find a copy of the Northstar Builder’s change order pricing summary. 

We thank you for the opportunity to work with Denton ISD on this very important project and we look 

forward to assisting in your continued success.   

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jason Blanks 
Project Director 
VLK Architects 
 
cc: DISD Board of Trustees 

Dr. Jamie Wilson 
 Mr. Paul Andress 
 Mr. Joey Florence 


